August 8, 2022

A special meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Arthur, Illinois, was held on
Monday, August 8, 2022, in the Village Board Room. President Rod Randall called the meeting
to order at 5:48 p.m.. Roll call was answered by Trustees Todd Dukeman, Mike Hilgenberg, and
Christy Miller. Trustee Matt Bernius joined the meeting virtually. Trustees Jim Fleming and
Dave Tiffan were absent.

Public Comment
e None.

Unfinished Business
1. The Arthur-Atwood Lions Club would like to use a portion of the lagoon area for pit

parking during their tractor pull scheduled for August 12, 2022 in Jurgens Park. M.
Hilgenberg made a motion to allow the Arthur-Atwood Lions Club to use a portion of the
lagoon area for the tractor pull scheduled for August 12, 2022 in Jurgens Park with the
provision that a safety fence is in place during the event. T. Dukeman seconded.
Trustees M. Hilgenberg, T. Dukeman, and M. Bernius voted YEA. Trustee C. Miller
abstained. Motion passes.

New Business
None

General Discussion
None

Adjourn

e C. Miller made a motion to adjourn. T. Dukeman seconded. All Trustees voted YEA.
President Randall-adjourned the meeting at 5:53 pm.
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